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Dear madam,

I implore you to decide against this monstrosity, that will destroy the villages in this area. 
We will be overcome with lorries and thousands of more traffic on roads that cannot take
it. The area will be devastated by these huge wharehouses alone. We have no
unemployment in this area so everyone will have to travel to get here. The wildlife will
suffer building on all the greenfield.
The recreation area that is frequented by many will be impeached on.
There are huge industrial warehouses a few miles down the road, and a rail hub already
exists about 7 miles away. 
There are many retired people in these villages that will be greatly affected by.

Yours faithfully
Susan Sharpe




